
Hil1,J.J.- Records February 1, 1914 
Hill to Beckles Willson, Ottawa 

"I have a large correspondence,mainly with Lord 
Mount Stephen, in regard to the reorganization 
of the old St.Pau1 & Pacific Railroad. Most of 
the dealings with Lord Strathcona were personal 
conversations and meetings,although my letter 
files will doubtless have a number of letters. 
I will be glad to have them looked up when I 
return to Minnesota." 
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